
The Northern Ireland Authority for Utility Regulation 

 

NOTICE UNDER ARTICLE 14(2) 

OF THE ELECTRICITY (NORTHERN IRELAND) ORDER 1992 

MODIFICATION OF NIE ENERGY LIMITED’S 

ELECTRICITY SUPPLY LICENCE 

 

In pursuance of its powers under Article 14(1) of the Electricity (Northern Ireland) Order 1992 (as 

amended) (hereafter referred to as the “Order”) and having obtained the consent of the NIE Energy 

Limited (the “Licencee”), the Northern Ireland Authority for Utility Regulation (hereafter referred to 

as the “Authority”) hereby gives notice under Article 14(2) as follows: 

 

1. It proposes to modify the electricity supply licence (the “Licence”) held by the Licencee. 

 

 

2. The effects of the proposed modifications will be to change the NIE Energy Supply’s price 

control financial parameters as determined in the UR decision paper of 15
th
 March 2010, by 

replacing the existing Annex 2 with a new Annex 2. 

 

 

3. Representations or objections with respect to the proposed modifications may be made on or 

before 12
th
 September to: 

 

Nicola Sweeney 

Utility Regulator 

Queens House 

14 Queen Street 

Belfast 

BT1 6ED 

Tel: 028 90311575 

Fax: 028 90311740 

Email: nicola.sweeney@uregni.gov.uk  

 

 

4. The Authority has, pursuance to Articles 14(3) and 14(4) of the Order respectively, served a 

copy of this notice on the Licencee and sent a copy to the Department of Enterprise Trade and 

Investment. 

 

 

Dated this 12th day of August 2010   

mailto:nicola.sweeney@uregni.gov.uk


 

 

Kevin Shiels 

For and on behalf of the Northern Ireland Authority for Utility Regulation. 

 

cc:     

Elaine Cassidy, DETI 

Stephen Mc Cully, NIE Energy Limited 

 

 

 


